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A huge thank you to all who attended our Easter Tea Party. We hope you 
enjoyed the cakes and refreshments made by the children. As you may be 
aware, we ran a raffle competition with the chance of winning a bicycle. 
Congratulations to both Angelina (Year 5) and Phoebe (Year3) who were 

our lucky winners!  
We’d like to show our appreciation to those who took part in the Easter 

Tea Party as we managed to raise £472 for the school! 

As we are now in the Summer 
Term, we can begin to look 

forward to glorious weather 
(fingers crossed!) and some 

exciting annual events.  This year, we will be visiting the      
seaside at Joss Bay on Tuesday, 25th 

June. Keep your eyes peeled for       
further information regarding coach 

tickets.  

The sizzling BBQ takes place 
on Friday, 5th July. Again, be 
sure to purchase tickets early 
to avoid any disappointment. 

More details to follow at a lat-
er date.  

http://www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk


We are wishing ‘Happy Birthday’ to 
Oscar, our school dog, who turned 4 

on May 2nd. Oscar spent the day    
celebrating with the children and even 

had a special cake!  

Every Dog Has It’s Day! 

The lucky children in Year 
6 had some visitors recently. 
Here’s what they had to say: 

“Froglife, a charity, worked with 

us in our Science lessons to ex-

plain how to improve toad popu-

lations. They showed us a virtual 

reality computer program, where 

we imagined being a toad trying 

to cross the road. We then creat-

ed a short play explaining dan-

gers facing toads. The Froglife 

visitors also showed us real life 

frogs in our school pond. It was 

Doodle Your Way to 
Maths and English 

Progress 

As you may be aware, children in St. 
Edmund’s (from Butterflies to Year 

6) have access to Doodle Maths. 
They can also access Doodle English 

now to support and extend their 
reading, writing and grammar. With 

both of these packages, children can 
also download Doodle Spell              

(to practise spellings) and Doodle 
Tables (to practise times tables). We 

strongly recommend allowing your 
children access to these apps where 

possible, as they are a fun and engag-
ing way of learning. Children may also 

earn   goodies and certificates in 
school based on their effort and 

hard work on the apps.  


